Cherrybrook Homeowners Association

December 20, 2018

REVISED --NOTICE TO ALL CHERRYBROOK HOMEOWNERS REGARDING TURNPIKE
CONSTRUCTION AND BLASTING

We have had contact with David Harrison {855-253-7522} from Terra Mechanics, and want fo pass
on the following information provided us:

e Homes that fall within 1,500 feet are the only ones that will be offered a baseline survey;
that is, basically any home on the right side of Cherryhill Drive, but not all homes.

o Blasting will not start until February, 2019, The deadline for obtaining the baseline survey
will go beyond the original cutoff of December 17. There are 50 to 60 owners who have
been notified by Terra Mechanics.

s It is Terra Mechanics responsibility to offer the baseline survey to any owner within the
1,500 feet from the blasting point.

e Any questions, concerns, comments should be routed to the following:

David Harrison, Terra Mechanics - 855-253-7522

Independence Excavating,
Inc. CDR Maguire, Inc. PA Turnpike Comm
Joe Neubert Matthew Steele John Dzurko
Project Manager Asst Project Manager Project Manager
412-767-9800 Office: 412-235-9501 | 724-755-5176
Justin Fox ] Dale Rosinski Steve Hrvoich
Construction
Community Coordinator Project Manager Engineering
Vice-President, Pittsburgh _ Manager
Office: 412-767-9800 Office: 412-235-9507 | 724-755-5186

If you are not within 1,500 feet from the blasting point, you may want to take current photos {with
date} of your residence should any problem occur.



